
Idaho Consumer-Owned Utilities 
Association 
Youth Rally  

& Scholarship Application 
 
 

 

Idaho Falls Power proudly sponsors the ICUA Youth Rally Scholarship Program, 
which supports and empowers our community’s future leaders.  

Idaho Falls Power will award up to 10 college scholarships to eligible Idaho Falls high 
school students. Each student selected will receive a $500 college scholarship.  

Eligibility: This program is open to Idaho Falls high school juniors or seniors. The 
student, parent or legal guardian must be an Idaho Falls Power utility customer. 

Requirements: Students will be selected based on their 500-word essay to the 
following questions:  

1. What two qualities make a good leader and why? 
2. How are you developing these leadership qualities?  

 

Submission: All essays, along with this completed form, must be submitted by 
May 1st, 2021 to ifpinfo@ifpower.org. Attention: ICUA Youth Rally Scholarship 
Program.  

All essay submissions must be typed, single-spaced, with a 11-12 font size to be 
considered for scholarship money.  

If you have questions, please contact IFP at 208-612-8430 or by email at 
ifpinfo@ifpower.og. 

 

 

Name:     High School:    Grade: 

 

Address: 

 

Parent/Guardian:     Utility Account #: 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________  

Signature         Date 
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